
Beer and Soda Drive Thru
                                                                                                                      4029 Crisfield Hwy

Crisfield Md. 21817
February 8, 2021

Mary Beth Carozza
James Senate Office Building Room 314
11 Bladen Street
Annapolis, Md 21401

Dear, Senator Carozza,

I am writing to oppose the proposal HB134. This proposed  legislation would  completely halt our 
tobacco sales and would cause most of our daily customer to travel the 20 minutes to provide the State 
of Virginia with tobacco sales that Maryland would otherwise be collecting. This would create job loss 
and cause a great economic impact to this already starving town of Crisfield. People will travel and ban
together to go the extra mile to get their tobacco. This proposal would definitely help the State of  
Virginia if that is what you are trying to do? We greatly encourage you to not vote yes to this issue. 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.    443-614-3841

Sincerely, 

Hitesh Patel


